
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

June 4, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Tampa Harbor General Reevaluation Report for fiscal year 
2022. The intended recipient is the Tampa Port Authority located at 1101 Channelside Drive, 

Tampa, Florida 33602. This funding will be used to ensure that the Tampa harbor can add 
additional depth, which is needed due to the dramatic increase in new and larger global vessels 
utilizing the Tampa federal channel. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any 
financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Kathy Castor 

U.S. Representative 
Florida – District 14 
 
 

 
 
  


